
 

 

 
The 2nd Annual Husker Spring Game Pep Rally raised $10,153.75 benefiting Angels Among 
Us, bringing the two year total over $20,000.00.  Angels Among Us is a 501c3, nonprofit or-
ganization that financially assists families with children battling cancer.  The evening included 
music played by Joyce and Paul with the Sidetracks band, food provided by Famous Dave’s 
and Husker Video’s featuring many of the former Husker Legends who were in attendance.   
 
We would like to thank Kim and Wayne owners of the RedEye West, Famous Dave’s and for-
mer players who donated their time and Husker memories of playing days past.  Players in 
attendance included: Larry Jacobsen, Aaron Graham, Rob & Jon Zatechka, Erik Wiegert, 
Chad Kelsay, Pat Engelbert, Terry Connealy, Phil Bland, Mike Stuntz, Joey Robinson,
Phillip Dillard, Jacob Hickman, and Matt O’Hanlon.   
 
Most importantly a special thank you goes to the Husker fans who made this possible with the 
purchase of tickets and auction items.  We really had a great deal of generosity in atten-
dance. Thank you to the many volunteers and board of directors for your hard work in prepa-
ration for this great event.   
 
Let’s hope for a great 2010 Husker football season and we hope to see everyone back at the 2011 
event.  Go Big Red. 
 
Kevin O’Mara 
Chairmen of the Board 

Thank you from the Angels Among Us Board of Directors 
Kevin O'Mara, Chad McMahon, Katie Manganaro, Christine Behlen,  

Philip Bland, Chip Duden, Kelly Krings, Dave Morar, Lisa Tjaden,  
Jane Pohlman, Corey Schaecher, Drew Lundgren  

www.myangelsamongus.org 


